NOTICE 6 — FEEDBACK REGARDING SCHOOL REOPENING- 6" OCTOBER 2020

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Kasiga!

I hope you and your family are keeping good health. Our country has recently entered into the “Unlock 5”
phase and we are also hoping for Educational Institutions to come back to normalcy soon.

I would like to take this opportunity to know your thoughts and feedback on the following questio ns :
1. By when should we re-open school?
2. Kindly share your suggestions in this regard.

3. Please reply at secyprincipal@kasigaschool.com by Thursday,8th October 2020 .
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